
 

19 July 2024 

 
Dear Year 11 

 
I am sending this information from your Examination Candidate booklet as 

a reminder of the process to collect your GCSE results: 
 

Notification of results  

 
• Results for the summer examinations will be available for collection 

on Thursday, 22 August 2024 between 10.00 and 11.30am.   

 
• If you wish for someone else to collect your results (e.g. parent, 

sibling, grandparent) we ask that the person collecting has with 
them photo identification and a letter signed by you as the 

candidate, giving permission for them to collect the results on your 
behalf.  

 

• No results can be given out by telephone or by e-mail.   
 

• Results that are not collected by 11.30am will be held securely until 
you are able to collect them later.  If you are away, e.g. on 

holiday, on results day and wish for your results to be sent to you, 
please inform us in writing by Friday 12 July 2024 giving relevant 
details.  In connection with this, please keep us up-to-date with any 

changes to your contact details. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr Stuart Cavanagh 

Assistant Headteacher  


